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The newsletter is very short this week as we have sent out various letters during the 
week.  Your children should have received the following: 
 
- Topic Outlines (Class 2 and 3 also had a male or female Tudor costume pattern – 

if your child picked up the wrong pattern please ask Dawn for the correct 
version!) 

- Class3 had a letter about the Mill on the Brue residential 
- Class 2 had a letter about a mini beast day. 
 
MSC Napoli 
Some of you may have seen the children on ITV Westcountry earlier this week for the 
one year anniversary of The Napoli’s arrival in Branscombe!  If you missed it you can 
still go on their website and watch the Tuesday evening edition. 
 
Sickness 
We hope everyone is now recovering from the various bugs that have affected pupils 
and staff over the last couple of weeks.  
 
Air Ambulance Visit 
Those families whose green forms reached the office on time and are going to visit 
the air ambulance tomorrow or next Wednesday need to drive to the back entrance of 
Middlemoor Police Headquarters in Exeter.  Please tell the staff in the security kiosk 
that you are visiting the Air Ambulance.  They should have your security passes ready 
for you if you tell them your name and vehicle registration. 
 
School Security 
Over the next few weeks we hope that work will begin to improve security of your 
children in school.  Please be aware when walking to and from school that builders’ 
vans may be going up and down the lane.  
 
Wet weather comics 
The recent spate of wet weather has reminded us how useful children's  
magazines are for keeping the children happy during wet lunchtimes.  If  
you have any magazines, comics or annuals that your children no longer  
want, please do hand them in to the school office.  Thank you.  
 
 

Christmas card recycling 
The Eco Club would like to remind you that you can recycle your  
Christmas cards through the Woodland Trust's recycling scheme (there is  
a big, green deposit box outside Honiton Tesco until 31 January) or at  
the council's recycling centres. 
 
 


